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TO: Coaches Advancing to the 3A State Tournament in Charleston 

FROM: Bryan Smith, Tournament Director 

DATE: March 4th – 8th, 2014 

 

RE: 3A State Tournament Information Packet 

I want to congratulate you on your success thus far and wish you good luck in this tournament. I look forward 

to meeting you & your team upon your arrival. 

Included in this packet is information you will need during the tournament: Charleston High School Campus 

Map, Fort Smith Hotel Information, & Local Restaurants. 

Please pay special attention to the Map pertaining to Bus Entrance Routes & Bus Parking. 

Team Entrance will be at the South-West corner of the Gymnasium on the Lower Level.  This is reserved for 

Coaches, Players, Spirit Groups, & Team Managers. 

IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU EMAIL ME A COPY OF YOUR TEAM ROSTER. WE MUST HAVE 

THEM AS SOON AS POSSIBLE TO PREPARE FOR ANNOUNCER AND BOOKKEEPER 

 

My contact information is listed below: 

Cell #  479-965-6110      Email  bryansmith1965@hotmail.com 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at anytime. 

Once again Congratulations and we will see you next week. 

Bryan Smith 

3A State Tournament Director 
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